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CURT M. RICHARDS
Vice President
Environment, Health & Safety

April 1, 2004

Roger Briggs, P. E.

Executive Director

California Regional Water Quality Control Board
Central Coast Region

895 Aerovista Place, Suite 101

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401-7906

Re: Letter Dated 8/7/03 - SLIC: 425 Tennant Avenue, Morgan Hill:
Transmittal of Monitoring and Reporting Program No. 2001-161

Dear Mr. Briggs:

In the letter dated 8/7/03 - SLIC: 425 Tennant Avenue, Morgan Hill: Transmittal
of Monitoring & Reporting Program No. 2001-161, the RWQCB revised the Monitoring

and Reporting Progran (MRP)toinciude the quarterly monitoring of wells with
perchlorate detections between 2 and 4 ppb. With the recent change of the DHS action
level to 6 ppb, Olin requests to discontinue sampling those wells unless they are part of
the current off-site well sampling program or the data is needed to meet other
investigation objectives.

Sincerely,
Curt M. Richards

Cc: Eric Gobler - RWQCB
David Athey — RWQCB .
Rick McClure - Olin
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